
                                       Franklin Mayor’s Drug Task Force  

Task Force Meeting Minutes  

Tuesday August, 1st 2017 

5:30pm – 8:00 pm at Bessie Rowell Community Center 

 

Franklin Participates in National Night Out 

 

The Franklin Police and Fire Departments came together with the Franklin Mayor’s Drug Task Force to hold 

their first National Night Out celebration. The Task Force decided to make this community event their Coalition 

meeting for the month of August. The Task Force brought in Melissa Fenald who presented a Mock Teen 

Bedroom where community members were able to walk in and investigate a teen bedroom that was set up with 

over 80 hidden warning signs of risky teenage behavior related to substance abuse. 

 

During this event, the Police Department did a K9 demonstration for community members to see, there was live 

music from Don Bartenstein, face paining done by HOPE for NH Recovery Center, the Concord Crimeline 

provided information on the Crimeline, and the Fire Deparment hosted a “touch-a-truck” for folks could explore 

a fire engine.  

 

The end of the event ended with a visit from Recycled Percussion who came to Franklin to film their next 

episode of Chaos and Kindness! 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers that helped make this event a huge success!! 



 



 
 



Pictures below of the event: 

     
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



       


